
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: DRE/802.JCP 

01 March 2023 

 

Dear Families 

Viewing of the film ‘1917’ 

I am writing to request your permission to show parts of the film ‘1917’ in class as part of your child’s study of the 

conditions and injuries of soldiers sustained during the First World War.  The film gives a very realistic 

representation of the trenches and therefore is an excellent way of giving them a good visual understanding that 

works very well alongside the descriptions and images used in lessons.    

However, as the film is age 15 rated, I require your permission to allow your child to view it.  The rating refers to 

the use of profane language and injury detail.   

If you DO NOT wish your child to watch this material, please complete the form below and return the reply slip to 

Student Services, or email me at d.relf@stowhigh.com by 10th March 2023 

Kind Regards 

Diane Relf 

Mrs D Relf 

Subject Coordinator History 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Please return your supply slips to Students Services     F.A.O. Mrs D Relf 

I DO NOT give our consent to ………………………………………… (child’s name) viewing the film ‘1917’ in class during 

history lessons.  

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Print name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please reply by Friday 10th March 2023 

 


